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26 November 1998 

Dr J Barton 

The Surgery 

148 Forton Road 

Gosport 

PO12 3HH 

Dear Jane 

Further to your telephone call concerning the arrangements for paying PCG members, as I explained 

when we discussed remuneration there is a bottom line figure for each PCG for reimbursement of 

GPs together with an agreed rate per day of£275 for the Chairman. It is for the PCG to determine 

how they wish to allocate that remuneration to recognise the input made by each PCG Board member 

to the work of the emerging PCG. 

I recognise very much the amount of work that you are putting in during this development phase of 
the PCG and am happy to approve a rate of 2 days per week for yourself as the Chairman. 

Yours sincerely 

Penny Humphris 
Chief Executive 

b.c. John Ki~ley 
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